Safety/Athletics/Transportation Report-July 2024

Safety:  All employees have been taking their state required online safety classes through a program called Vector.  These classes include:
Restraint and Seclusion			Sexual Harassment Staff to Staff
Students Experiencing Homelessness	Youth Suicide:  Awareness, Prevention, Postvention
Bloodborne Pathogen Exposure/Prevention	Child Abuse: Mandatory Reporting
We also had Livingstone Security Solutions and NKY SWAT perform an active shooter training for the entire district.  This training is a requirement and usually done online, but we were fortunate enough to be able to bring them in to do a live hands-on training.  The Bellevue PD will be conduction their own training at BMHS on Aug 15.  This is something they do for themselves in all of the schools in Bellevue.
We had our state security compliance officer come to the district and perform gatekeeper training with Emilee, Kim, Rebecca and Erin from Aunt Kathy’s.  It was great to have him reiterate to all how important their role is in keeping our buildings safe.

Athletics:  The fall athletic season is upon us.  Golf has been competing for a month now and our one golfer played well enough to qualify for the State All A tournament.  The only other team to have competed to this point is soccer.  Everyone else is still in preseason mode with practices and scrimmages.  By the end of August, every team will be in mid-season form.
We have also been working with our architects and engineers finalizing the stadium project.  More to come on this.

Transportation:  We did not have any transportation events in July.
